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This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

                                                                                                          
 

 
This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

                                                                                                          
 

 
This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

                                                                                                          
 

 
This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

                                                                                                          
 

 
This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

                                                                                                          
 

 
This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

                                                                                                          
 

 
This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

                                                                                                          
 

 
This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

                                                                                                          
 

 
This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

                                                                                                          
 

 
This person has a Preat Abutments dental implant abutment and can safely 

undergo an MR exam only under very specific conditions. Scanning under 
different conditions may result in injury or severe injury or device 

malfunction. Full MRI safety information is available in the MRI Safety 
Information section of the Preat Abutments Instructions for Use Manual, 

which can be obtained at preat.com or by calling 800-232-7732. 
 

Preat Corporation   800-232-7732  info@preat.com  preat.com 
 

FORM 224 Rev. 01 Effective date 11/01/2023 

MR CONDITIONAL MR CONDITIONAL 

MR CONDITIONAL MR CONDITIONAL 

MR CONDITIONAL MR CONDITIONAL 

MR CONDITIONAL MR CONDITIONAL 

MR CONDITIONAL MR CONDITIONAL 


	FORM 224 Rev. 01 Front.pdf
	FORM 224 Rev. 01 Back.pdf

